
Thank you for following our monthly Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) Project Safe
Neighborhoods (PSN) Training and Technical Assistance (TTA) bulletin. The monthly bulletin
highlights TTA and resources provided to PSN teams and local law enforcement agencies. TTA
requests can be made online here. If you have questions regarding TTA, please contact your
regional TTA liaison or the PSN TTA team at psntta@cna.org. 
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PSN SPOTLIGHT: EASTERN DISTRICT OF CALIFORNIA

See page 2

UPCOMING WEBINARS 

Here are two upcoming webinars
from the field!

Need some last-minute grant
writing support? Check out these

tips from Joan Brody!
See below See page 3

Read about several of their
recent cases below!

The US Attorney’s Office of the Eastern District of California shared several recent case
successes related to PSN and the Organized Drug Enforcement Task Forces. Read
more about their recent efforts below: 

“Operation SLO Ride” Dismantles Major Drug Trafficking Organization in Tulare
County
Firearms Trafficker Pleads Guilty to 27 Counts Related to Unlicensed Firearms
Sales and Possession of Illegal Weapons
Former National Guard Task Force Member Indicted for Illegal Firearm Possession
that Came to Light During an Investigation into Leaks of Sensitive Operational Info

https://app.smartsheetgov.com/b/form/0f23ded7d72b40ca9769b0807b19976f
https://www.justice.gov/usao-edca/pr/operation-slo-ride-dismantles-major-drug-trafficking-organization-tulare-county
https://www.justice.gov/usao-edca/pr/operation-slo-ride-dismantles-major-drug-trafficking-organization-tulare-county
https://www.justice.gov/usao-edca/pr/firearms-trafficker-pleads-guilty-27-counts-related-unlicensed-firearms-sales-and
https://www.justice.gov/usao-edca/pr/firearms-trafficker-pleads-guilty-27-counts-related-unlicensed-firearms-sales-and
https://www.justice.gov/usao-edca/pr/former-national-guard-task-force-member-indicted-illegal-firearm-possession-came-light
https://www.justice.gov/usao-edca/pr/former-national-guard-task-force-member-indicted-illegal-firearm-possession-came-light


GRANTS SPOTLIGHT BY JOAN BRODY: 

LAST-MINUTE GRANT WRITING TIPS

Dear Grant Seekers,

As you read this newsletter, I’m guessing your agency is in the middle of
completing a grant application.  Here are some helpful last-minute grant
writing tips that I hope will help you quickly finish your proposal and
successfully win a grant award.  

Organize your proposal narrative by using headings, which also help
guide the reviewers.
Include placeholder pages for missing information and go back and fill
these in later with help from internal subject matter experts.
Always add an introduction so the reader knows what you are
proposing from the first paragraph.
Write the abstract last because it will often mirror your introduction. 
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GRANTS SPOTLIGHT,  CONTINUED 
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Know the difference between goals and objectives:
A goal is a description of a destination, and an
objective is a measure of the progress that is needed
to reach the destination.  
A goal is an overarching principle that guides
decision-making. 
Objectives are specific, measurable steps that can be
taken to meet a goal.

Understand the peer review process: 
Find someone not directly involved in writing your
grant application who can read through your
proposal as a “mock reviewer.”
Look at the language in the solicitation, especially for
performance metrics; use the solicitation’s language
in your proposal.

Remember that repetition is common in a grant
application!

If you’re struggling with how to structure your proposal,
check out last year’s awardees; reach out for advice and
to ask for copies of their winning proposal.

Finally, make sure “track changes” is fully turned off.

Good luck and be sure to reach out with any questions.
You’ve got this!!

Joan L. Brody | Cell: 847-338-8445 | Email:
BrodyJL@aol.com

WEBINARS 

Stop School
Violence Program
FY 2024
Solicitation 
Date: May 9, 3:00–
4:00 p.m. ET
Registration Link

Digital Crimes: An
Update on
Technology
Trends and
Dangers for Youth 
Dates: May 14,
3:00–3:30 p.m. ET
Registration link

Follow @PSNTTA on
Twitter to receive  

regular updates, learn
about resources, or ask

questions.

https://bja.ojp.gov/events/stop-school-violence-program-fy-2024-solicitation
https://ojjdp.ojp.gov/events/digital-crimes-update-technology-trends-and-dangers-youth
https://twitter.com/psntta?lang=en

